Parnjit Singh

From: marianne jacobs-lim <N
Sent: 09 January 2022 18:55

To: Laura Dorbeck; Planning Planning

Cc: Hugh Cullum Architects

Subject: 2021/5733/P - 77 Wicklow St No Comment

Hello Laura,

The BCAAC has checked the above application and has 'No Comment'. Thank you.

Regards,
Marianne Jacobs-Lim
on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC



